
Topics Term 4 

Science: Forces 

Humanities (History): The Tudors 

French: Fruit 

Music: Building a Groove 

PE: Net and Wall Games (Mondays & Thursdays) 

Art: Portraits 

Computing: Data and information 

Wellbeing: ‘Safe in the World’ inc. RSHE 

RE:  Judaism 

Message from Mrs Maynard and Mrs Lucas 
Welcome back to a busy Term 4...we are over half way through the 
year now and rapidly heading towards Year 6! This term we will be 
continuing to look at ‘The Viewer’ by Shaun Tan in English for a few 
weeks. We will then move on to looking at parts of a book called 
’Skellig’ written by David Almond.  

Our Maths learning this term will focus on Fractions, Decimals and 
Percentages, as well as consolidating our knowledge of the four    
operations. 

Some of the children will be performing their recorder  pieces at the Hastings Music Festival on 
Thursday 13th March - we are really excited to watch this and hope lots of you can make it 
too!  

We are lucky enough to be taking part in the East Sussex Book Awards this year and have an 
author visit booked in to meet one of the nominees: Emily-Jane Clark, ‘The Beasts of Knobbly 
Bottom’ on Friday 14th March. 

Home Learning/Reminders 

Reading practice should continue to take 
place daily at home - 15 minutes each day 
either on their own or to an adult. 

Numbots or Times Table Rock Stars - again, 
15 minutes daily would really support your 
child.              

Children also have access to the Home              
Learning Menu activities. 

Contact details:  

year5@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Learning from last term... 

Here is just a snippet of some of our learning from last term!  

We had ‘Hands on History’ in 
to deliver a  Victorian work-
shop - this was a fantastic 
way to conclude our learning 
on ‘The Victorians’. 

In English we focussed on ‘The Mag-
ic Box’ poem by Kit Wright...our 
work has all been collected together 
to create our own class book. 

 

At the end of term we were lucky enough to be involved in a 
‘Drone Coding Workshop’ delivered by a 
professional and fully funded by the RAF. 

The children were 
buzzing after these 
sessions - fantastic to 
see! 


